
Mr. Murphy, 
As a voting Ohio resident living in Evendale, OH.  I urge you and the other voting members to consider 
the line for the Central Corridor Duke Energy wants to put through residential areas and public areas. 
Your job is to look at the safety and protect the public.  Do you and the other members done a google 
earth view of the area if not walked it in person?  Have you reviewed all of the public testimony and 
communities input in Hamilton County? 
The green route comes right down 2 major state routes and part of one is only two lane, one each 
direction through a heavy traffic area that is the main corridor for emergency vehicles on a daily basis.  If 
then need to reroute then the next options are miles away.  The orange route is 2 major state hiways 
also.  There is on-going road construction on INTERSTATES 71 AND 75, so if it is backed up the only 
options between the two are getting on one of the state routes to be able to keep moving at a much 
reduced rate of speed.  So this would be a big disruption to all communities involved. 
Can you consider asking Duke to come up with another plan that would not involve such a heavily 
populated and traversed area?  OR consider along the major interstates?  This is the shortest, quickest, 
cheapest way.  More homes have done solar and newly built ones in the area have gone all electric, 
along with wind farms being set-up.  Can you justify the need on their behalf and prove it is not just a 
pipeline? 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Sincerely, 
 
Gloria Kemp 
10417 Sharondale Road 
Cincinnati, OH  45241 
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